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House Bill (HB) 1600 and Senate Bill (SB) 567 83rd
Legislature, Regular Session, transferred the functions
relating to the economic regulation of water and sewer
utilities from the TCEQ to the PUC effective

September 1, 2014.
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September 24, 2011 CHEF Ci.-ERrS OFFICE

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
-

Chief Clerk, MC-105
P.O. Box 13087
Austin, Texas 78711-3087 ` ^ ...̂ "

<-^- ^ -
Re: Application from Mustang Special Utility District (SUD), Certificate ' ,;t^-^

Convenience and Necessity (CCN) No. 11856, to Transfer Facilities ai^`tc^to ^
Transfer and Cancel CCN No. 13020 from Denton County Fresh Water*pli
District (FWDS) 9, in Denton County: Application No. 36966-S --

Application from Mustang SUD, CCN No. 20930, to Transfer Facilities and to

Transfer and Cancel CCN No. 20922 from Denton County FWSD 9, in Denton

County; Application No. 36967-S

CN: 601363534; RN 10122669 (water) 1029446019 (sewer) (Mustang SUD)
CN: 600739387; RM: 101410140 (water & sewer) (Denton FWSD 9)

On April 22, 2011, the Town of Providence Village, on behalf of itself and its citizens,
asked that the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality hold an evidentiary hearing on the
issue of the proposed transfer of assets from the Providence Water Control and Improvement
District (Providence WCID) to Mustang Special Utility District. Those assets serve the Town
and its citizens. On August 24, 2011, Ms. Tammy Benter, as representative of the Executive
Director, notified the Town that a hearing would not be requested, and that instead the TCEQ
would approve the application to transfer.

I am a citizen of the Town of Providence Village, receive water and sewer service from
Providence WCID, and will be adversely affected by the proposed transfer. I am intervening to
support the Town's Motion to Overturn, filed on August 20, 2011. I urge the Commission to
reverse the Executive Director's decision to grant the transfer administratively, and to instead
hold a hearing on whether the public interest will be served by the transfer.

Yours very truly,
^^ C-,Y,A C

Lisa M. Garcia U
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